
                  
 
 
 

 
 
LGOIMA Response to   
 
2 August 2024 
 
Dear  
 
The Council has considered your request under the Local Government Official Information 
and Meetings Act, received on 8 July. 
 
You asked for the number of tenders that have met the value for an open, competitive 
tender since the local body elections in 2022. 
 
We have reviewed our files and can confirm there have been 22 tenders relevant to your 
request across 3Waters, roading, property and parks and recreation.  
 
If you are unsatisfied with the response, you are entitled to lodge a complaint with the 
Office of the Ombudsmen. You can find more information on its website  
http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz.  
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact me on 209-0330. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Sonia Gerken 
General Manager Communications / Customer Support     

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/



